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December 2, 1982

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Response to NRC Staff Request for Information
Regarding Emergency Operation Facilities (EOF)

Dear Mr. Vassallo:

In response to a telephone request from our NRC Project Manager on
December 2, 1982, the following information is provided:

Permanent Primary EOF

1. Response date to Generic Letter 82-10: June 4, 1982 letter
from J. M. Pilant

2. Location: Onsite
3. Construction: Concrete
4. Protection factor: >5 j

5. Date started: September. 1982
'

6. % completed: Approximately 60%
7. HEPA Filters: Yes

Permanent AEOF (Back _up EOF)

| 1. Distance: Approximately 11 miles
| 2. Construction: Masonry

3. Construction status: Existing structure

Interim Primary EOF

1. Location: Onaite

Interim Back-up EOF

1. Location: The permanent back-up EOF is presently available.

If you should require additional information, please contact me. oc i,
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Sincerely,
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Jay M. Pilant
"

Division Manager of

Licensing & Quality Assurance
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